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17th April 2024

Year R Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park, Canterbury

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that we have organised a visit to Wingham Wildlife Park on Tuesday
21st May 2024. This trip will provide the children with an exciting opportunity to see various animals from
all over the globe such as playful lemurs, majestic tigers, roly-poly pandas and wondrous flamingos. The
children will also become inquisitive explorers as they venture through the Dinosaur Zoo.

The cost of this visit will be £25.00 per child. This includes entry to the park along with a workshop and
coach costs. Please complete the following google form to provide consent Here. Payment for the trip is
to be paid via Parent Pay no later than Friday 10th May 2024.

Drop off and Pick up times

To ensure that we maximise our time at the park, we ask that all children arrive at school no later than
8:00am. The coach will leave school at 8:15am. Upon arrival at school, please make your way up the
driveway and enter the side door of the Key Stage 1 building, opposite Kiddiecare, where a member of
staff will be available to greet your child. When returning to school, the coach will be leaving Wingham
Wildlife Park at 1:30pm. We aim to be back at school by the normal pick up time of 3:10pm. Throughout
the return journey, we will be in contact with the office who will communicate with you if we are going to
be later than this time due to traffic.

What to bring

Children are required to wear full school uniform, sensible shoes, a jacket, hat and to bring a packed
lunch in a small, named rucksack. Please do not provide your child with any glass bottles or fizzy drinks.
We also advise that you provide a small additional snack and water in order for your child to have a
mid-morning snack. Note - If your child usually has a school dinner, then the kitchen will be able to
provide lunch for them - please indicate choice of filling on the google form. This will need to be booked
in the normal way using ParentPay.

What next

Please complete and return the google form by Friday 26th April 2024 so we can ensure we are
organised and ready to go!

We are sure you will agree that this trip will provide the children with many memorable experiences and
we thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Year R Team
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